
Imagine for a moment you are the one with a bad tenant or adverse circumstances come your way. For 
many people like myself there is very little profit in the couple of rentals we have. We were hoping to 
some day  supplement our S.S. income. We can not make it if we loss hundreds or thousands of dollars 
due to legislation like this! Every year it becomes more difficult to be a landlord, or at least it is for 
someone like us, that isn't doing it for their lively hood. Please please please reconsider on HR2004 and 
any more oppressive bills like this. In some areas rental are in short supply, if you force me, and people 
like me out you will only increase the hardship for all, and hurting our great state.  
 
Thanks for your consideration, 
Jerry Griggs  
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


